
November 8, 2002

TO: Metropolitan Transportation Planning Organization (MTPO)
Design Team and Other Interested Persons

FROM: Marlie Sanderson, Director of Transportation Planning

SUBJECT: November Meeting Cancellation

The Design Team does not have any agenda items that require action in November.
Therefore, the November meeting has been canceled.  The next Design Team meeting
is tentatively scheduled for December 17th at 1:00 p.m. in the North Central Florida
Regional Planning Council conference room.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please do not hesitate
to contact Mr. Marlie Sanderson, Director of Transportation Planning, at extension
103.

xc: Carol Laine
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